John Paul Castro

From: atoppino@charleytoppino.com <ajtoppino@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 05, 2018 2:24 PM

To: John Paul Castro

Subject: Re: General Utility Services Contract - Correction
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JP,

I would like to formally request an extension of our General Utility Services Contract for the available 2-years.

Thank you!



